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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Request to be considered a contributor to the work of the Global
Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint

The Architectural Association of Kenya endorses the goals and objectives of the
Global Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint and wishes to be considered a
contributorto the work of the Global Alliance.

The contribution that we would like to make to the work of the Global Alliance
is described below:

* Dissemination of information related to elimination of lead paint
though our communication channels including The Architect
Magazine and our electronic newsletters.

We understand that this letter of intent is not legally binding and that a copyof
this letter of commitment and the name of the Architectural Association of
Kenya will be publicly listed on the Global Alliance web site.

Waweru Gathecha
President, AAK




